
Henry and team, 
 
Thank you very much for your comments.  These comments were posted on the NorthernGrid website 
here:  NIPPC_Comments_NorthernGrid_2023_Draft_Regional_Plan.docx (live.com) for public 
consumption. 
 
NorthernGrid leadership thanks you very much for the comments.  At this time, the draft final report will 
not be modified. The NorthernGrid planning process is open to the public through the monthly Member 
Planning Committee meetings.  The results of this cycle’s technical findings have been openly discussed 
and the conclusion of the analysis and the projects identified in the draft RTP known for some 
time.  NIPPC and any other interested party are encouraged to engage in the NorthernGrid process and 
to provide comments throughout the entirety of the planning cycle.  This can be achieved by 
“Subscribing” to any of the following:  Events (such as public meetings), Resources (the reports), or 
Announcements.  The Subscribe feature is available at the bottom of every Northerngrid.net page. 
 
 

https://view.officeapps.live.com/op/view.aspx?src=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.northerngrid.net%2Fprivate-media%2Fdocuments%2FNIPPC_Comments_NorthernGrid_2023_Draft_Regional_Plan.docx&wdOrigin=BROWSELINK

